
 
 
 

730 17th Street, Suite 500, Denver, Colorado 80202 
 
 

 
August 20, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 303.b.(3)J.iii.: Evidence of Building Unit Owner Pre-Application Notification 

Topaz 6-I Pad: Lot 6 Section 6, Township 7 North, Range 65 West 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Director Murphy, 
 
Bayswater Exploration & Production, LLC (Bayswater) has filed a Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA) 
for the Topaz 6-I Pad. 
 
Bayswater has provided the required Pre-Application Notifications to all Building Unit Owners within the Buffer 
Zone Setback pursuant to Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Rule 305.a. In accordance with 
COGCC Rule 303.b.(3)J.iii., Bayswater certifies that the surface owner and all Building Unit Owners within the 
Buffer Zone have received a Building Unit Owner Pre-Application Notification and proof of receipt is on file at their 
office. There were two (2) building unit owners within the buffer. A courtesy pre-app notice was also sent to the 
Town of Ault. 
 
Bayswater respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Form 2A for the Topaz 6-I Pad. Many thanks for your 
consideration of this matter. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Justin Garrett 
Regulatory Analyst 
Agent for Bayswater Exploration & Production, LLC  
 
 


